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Fisher Phillips Partner Interviews with NJBiz on Masks in the
Workplace
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In an interview with NJBiz, Phillip Bauknight explains how employers can navigate the state’s indoor

mask mandate and the CDC’s updated guidance suggesting that vaccinated people, in most

circumstances, do not have to wear face coverings indoors. He explains that employers can require

masks to stay on in the workplace, which might be the lowest-risk option for employers. But, he

adds, businesses that do not keep the workplace free of known COVID-related hazards or run afoul

of an employee’s religious right to refuse the vaccine could face legal repercussions.

To read the article visit NJBiz (subscription required).  

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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